
Financials

We held two workdays to beautify the outdoor
space including planting a pollinator garden,
setting up three raised beds, painting games on
the concrete, and assembling a composter and
outdoor storage unit!

Hosted a variety of fundraising events. See
more in the financial section. Hosted 4 PTO
meetings, some with special guests who led
parent-focused activities.

For families and students - hosted a table at
STEAM and Treat with a fun activity!

For teachers - hosted a plant a plant
afternoon for teacher appreciation week!

Here's what happened last year: 

Sponsored a presentation at the school by
St. Louis Story Stitchers, a group of teens
who created a performance on gun safety
and healthy eating. 

Together, we’re creating a
great school environment

Current account balance: $4,047.77

Last year our largest expenses were

$1000 directly to teachers to make classroom
purchases

$1,598 to purchase t-shirts to resell as a fundraiser

Where did money come from?

$3,000 from individual donations

$115 from a fundraising night at Rockin’ Jump

$250 from the TGE Neighborhood Association

$400 from the yard sale

Thank You 
Dear Parents and

Teachers

And on to the next year!


